
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to announce some enhancements to our to-go order options at [Restaurant Name]. 

Your convenience and satisfaction are our top priorities, and we believe these improvements will 

make your takeout experience even better. 

What's New? 

• Expanded Menu: Enjoy a wider selection of dishes available for takeout. 

• Faster Processing: We've streamlined our order preparation to reduce wait times. 

• Eco-Friendly Packaging: All to-go orders now come in sustainable packaging. 

• Online Ordering: Explore our new online platform for easy order placement. 

Special Offer! 

To celebrate these enhancements, enjoy a 10% discount on your first to-go order placed through 

our website using code TOGO10. 

We Value Your Feedback 

Your input helps us serve you better. Please let us know your thoughts on our new to-go options 

by replying to this email or calling us directly at [Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our [Restaurant Name] community. We look forward to 

serving you soon! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Restaurant Name] 

[Contact Information] 


